
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 

 

Message from the Office 

 

We are looking at updating the photographs 

on our school website. Do we have any 

parents who are photographers who might be 

able to help us with this? 

 

 
 

23rd February 2024 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 
  

Thursday 7th March is World Book Day. 

Once again on this day, children can 

come to school in non-uniform and if 

children wish to, they may dress as a 

book character.  

Mrs Warner, our literacy leader in 

school, is busy preparing for this day and 

has some exciting activities planned, 

including a local author visiting school to 

talk to the children about what it takes 

to become an author and also to take 

some short workshops with the children. 

Children will also receive the £1 World 

Book Day vouchers which they can 

redeem in many major retailers. Follow 

the link for more information: 

https://www.worldbookday.com/books

-and-tokens/  

 

 
 

 

Watch our for our next Scholastic Book 

Fair which will be visiting school Tuesday 

16th April.  

 

Dates this half term: 
Thursday 7th March   World Book Day  
Friday 15th March  Comic Relief  
Wednesday 20th March  Big Dance Off 
Thursday 21st March   Class 3 skipping competition 
Wednesday 27th March Easter Church Service (time tbc) 
Thursday 28th March   Easter raffle and non-uniform 
Thursday 28th March  School closes for Easter 
Monday 15th April  School reopens for summer term 

 
 

Lunchtime Award 

Rory Arabella 

Abigail  Elliot W 
 

 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Bun Sale: 

Class 1 have started their new topic 
“Dinosaurs” and are planning to give 
the children the opportunity to be 
part of a dinosaur workshop 
experience in school. 

The workshop involves the children 
seeing and handling dinosaur fossils, 
teeth, claws and also seeing a life 
size dinosaur skull. The children will 
then be able to make brass rubbings 
and plaster of paris fossils of their 
own.  

To raise funds for this, Mrs Sharp 
and Mrs Sadler will be holding a bun 
sale in school on Weds 28th Feb. We 
would really appreciate any 
donations of buns, cakes or biscuit. 
These could be homemade or shop 
bought. 

Children in all classes can bring £1 
next week on Wednesday and buy a 
bun at break time.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 97.0% 

Class 1 99.3% 

Class 2 91.4% 

Class 3 99.3% 

Class 4 99.4% 

 

 

 
  

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 83 30 

Lotherton 91 52 

Parlington 66 48 

Hazlewood 96 46 

 

Christian Values Award 

 
C1 Penny Developing independence 

C1 Benji  Amazing knowledge 

C2 Betsy Resilience 

C2 Nellie Being a good friend to all 

C3 Angel Developing independence 

C3 Emily  Amazing poetry 

C4 Isaac Re Contributing in class 

C4 Connie Contributing in class 
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